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DISTIEMINATION OF THE SCHOOLBASED TEEDII|G PROGRAU AITI)
LEARNERS' RIGHTS AND PROTECTION R"EGIONAL HOTLIITE

To Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
School Health Personnel
All Others Concerned

1. Attached herewith is Regional Memorandum No. 3O I , s. 2023 titled School-baeed

Feedlag Prograrn aad Learnere' Rlghts and Protectlon Regional Hotline, for your

reference.

2. Concerns about the SBFP may be communicated to DepEd Quezon's hotline. Please

contact Ma. Teresita M. Abella, RN, SBFP Focal Person, at 09455776367.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is highly desired.
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]. ln reference to DepEd Order No. 40, s. 2Ol2 and Regional Memorandum No.
229, s. 2023, this Olfice, through the Education Support Services Division,
releases its official Regional Hotline.

2, The Regional Hotline directly facilitates and attends to the real-time inquiry
on the implementation of School-Based Feeding programs and leamers,
Rights and Protection in schools as an intervention to address the bottlenecks,
lags, issues, and concems in the lield and to promote trarsparency.

3. The schools are directed to display the attached template of the tarpaulin in a
conspicuous space in their respective schools to be dowrrloaded thlough this
link !1'4pq1771i1r1qrl.!erV$BfP_!liP !_jq{r1rc. The size of the tarpauli;is not
smaller than 4 feet in width. All schools are requested to submit aitual reports
and pictures of the tarpaulin disperscd on or before June 15, 2023, and
directly send through lr t lps:/ / tin!'r.u.l.coln i SBI.P.LRPC) ilorin_l!.

4. Travel and other incidental expenses relative to this activity shall be charged
against local funds and subject to the usual accounting and auditing ru1es
and regulations.

5. For more details, please contact Chief Michael Girard R. Alba of Education
Support Seryices Division at O9178aa2731.
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SCHOOL.BASED FEEDING PROGRAM

AND
LEARNERS RIGHTS & PROTECTION

HOTLINES
Feel free to contact us.

m ichael.a lba@deped. gov.p h
0917 888 2731
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